Visiting Faculty Program at UW-Madison

The Applied Population Laboratory and the Center for Demography and Ecology at the University of
Wisconsin-Madison announces a visiting faculty program. Visiting faculty will work on a research
project in collaboration with at least one APL staff member. We seek faculty from a variety of disciplines,
including sociology, geography, economics, environmental science or related fields. Work undertaken
through the program must have a clear demographic focus, with preference for spatial demography,
environmental demography, applied demography, and rural demography. Visiting faculty will be
expected to prepare a research manuscript for the UW Center for Demography and Ecology (CDE)
Working Paper Series and deliver a research presentation to the APL, CDE and Department of
Community and Environmental Sociology that is based on the project. Applicants should demonstrate
excellence and productivity in research, and a commitment to collaborative work with APL staff.

Additional Information:

e The duration will be one to two semesters; no renewal for any one professor.

e Compensation in the form of a stipend up to $15,000 will be made available, as will round-trip travel
between Madison and the faculty’s home institution. Visiting faculty will be given access to the UW
libraries and other resources standard for visiting faculty, office space, and computing resources.

e The intent of this position is to enhance the research activities of visiting faculty, and to foster
ongoing research activity between APL academic staff and a diverse set of active scholars.

Applications for fall semester or two-semester consideration must be received by April 30. Applicants
for spring semester consideration must be received by August 31.

How to Apply:

Applicant should submit a letter describing the proposed research project and its fit with the APL
research activities; the proposed dates for the visit; a current curriculum vitae; and two examples of
written material by e-mail to: kcurtis@ssc.wisc.edu or by mail to Katherine Curtis, Department of
Community and Environmental Sociology, University of Wisconsin-Madison, 1450 Linden Dr., Madison,
WI 53706.



